
 
 

 

Friday 10th November 2017 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

In Maths this week we have been looking at capacity. We have been 

filling containers so that they are full (1), half-full (1/2) and a 

quarter full (1/4). 

In English this week we have started work on the story ‘The 

Highway Rat’. He has visited our classroom and been stealing 

things. We wrote about his character and wrote him a letter. 

 

Forest School 

Our next forest school session will be on Thursday 16th November. 

Please make sure your child has their forest school kit in school.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week  

We will be supporting the Anti Bullying Alliances nationwide Anti 

Bullying Week through classroom activities and themed worship and 

if parents would like anymore information or support there is lots of 

information for parents on the anti-bullying alliance website.  

 

Children In Need 

As always we will be supporting this year’s BBC Children In Need 

appeal, a wonderful cause so close to all of our hearts here in 

school. The children are invited to attend school wearing their 

pyjamas, onesies, dressing gowns etc. on Friday 17th November for 

a family donation of £1.00.  

We are also supporting the Children In Need 'Round Pound 

Countdown' so if you have any old pound coins in coat pockets, 

piggy banks or down the back of the sofa please send them to 

school and we will pass them on to Children in Need.  

 

Shoebox Appeal 

Please could you send in shoeboxes for the shoebox appeal by the 

24th November 

 

 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Sunday 12th November – ‘Bag2School’ 

Wednesday 15th November and Thursday 16th November – Parents Evening 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need  

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

This week’s Learner of the Week is: Jacob Hill 

St Paul’s BLP Hero is: Louis Turner-Miller 

 

Reading award: Isabel Wheatley 

Writing Award: Hadi Mahmood 

Maths Award: William Martin 

Topic Award: Jacob Bulman 

 

VIP: William Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

Homework – returned Monday, given out Wednesday 

PE – Outdoor Tuesday. Indoor Wednesday. 

Forest School – Every other Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


